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Dear City Council members,

Please do not cut the funding for the Sebastopol Area Senior Center. The Senior Center supports and cares for many
of the most fragile citizens of Sebastopol. If you must find places to cut, please consider reducing costs in
administrative areas rather than areas that provide direct services to your constituents.

Thank you,

Dena Bliss





